20t September 2023

PSS - Greater China to Papua New Guinea and Solomon Islands

NGPL will be introducing a PEAK SEASON SURCHARGE (PSS) to be applied from Greater China into
Papua New Guinea and Solomon Islands in light of the current market conditions to ensure we can
continue providing market leading solutions into this region with the most expansive direct
coverage, punctual and reliable delivery.

From:

Greater China: China, Hong Kong, Macau and Taiwan

To:

Papua New Guinea & Solomon Islands

Peak Season Surcharge Quantum
20" FCL: US$ 300.00
40" FCL: US$ 600.00

The Peak Season Surcharge (PSS) which is payable by the freight payer will become applicable for
any shipment with a Bill of Lading date of 10th October 2023 or later.

We appreciate your continued support. Please do not hesitate to contact your local
NGPL representative for more information on how we can support your business requirements.

The NGPL Commercial Team
sintrade@ngpline.com | Email

Yours sincerely
ngpline



